
 
 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/68/24-25 Date: 15 /01/2025 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPH 2024-25 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to inform you that, in order to avail the class photograph of your ward, kindly send 

AED 30/- along with the signed consent form enclosed in an envelope to the Class Teacher on or 

before Friday, 24th January 2025. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 

CONSENT FORM 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/68/24-25 Date: 15/01/2025 

 

Please tick appropriately: 

I would like to obtain the class photograph of my ward and is sending AED 30/-through my ward. 

I do not wish to receive the Class photograph of my ward. 

Name of the student:  Class: Div:  

 

Name of Parent :   

 

Mobile No :   

 

Signature of the Parent:   

 

 


